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gnom .
Sam Ventunella 22 Aug 1990

Stan, I don't know if you had a chance to
talk with Claire Menninger while at Santa
Fe. She had sent me the enclosed before
the conference. I was going to make a
copy to take with me to give to you then.
By this time you have read my paper on
the School. Subsequent to that time I was
mostly inactive until 1970. '
The;Chicago grads are scattered. Many
who were active in the forties are dead.
The predecessor organizations have long
ago disbanded, and their members buried.

It is my understanding that both John

Lawrence Monroe and Robert Tideman had
worked at the HGS in New York in the early
days. Bob Tideman can give you much history

and many insights, if he has a mind to do so.



